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July 8, 2013

Dear Ifj. Magyar Kalman,

On behalf of the Smithsonian Center for Folklife and Cultural Heritage, I would like to wholeheartedly
extend our thanks for your participation in the Smithsonian Folklife Festival.

Your generous contribution of time and talent made this Festival an extraordinary accomplishment. The
Hungarian Heritage: Roots to Revival program was enriched by your contributions and we are all
honored that you chose to share your knowledge and artistry with us. The approximately one million

visitors who attended the Festival now have a clearer understanding of your skills, your culture, and your
experiences.

We hope the Festival holds as many good memories for you as it does for us.

Warmest regards,

Michael Atwood Mason
Director
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